Watch our Ready to Return webinar
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More than 100 people attended two webinar sessions highlighting the latest news on returning to table tennis
after the lockdown.

Due to high demand, a second session was added and clubs from all over the country were represented.

Following the latest Government announcement this week, indoor table tennis is still on hold. The webinar
outlines how we are continuing to hold discussions with other sports and Government departments and how we
as a sport, including clubs, can prepare for the eventual return.

You can watch the webinar below. There is also a Q&A document attached at the foot of this page which details
the questions answered by clubs at the end of the webinar, and our answers.

Click here to book one of our upcoming webinars

Click here to watch our previous club webinars
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